[image: image1.jpg]~
2

Intennational

Po Delta

Birdwatching Fair





PRESS RELEASE N 12
The “Bird.T.T. – Birdwatching Travel Trade” in Comacchio the demand-offer workshop on birdwatching and nature tourism 
COMACCHIO. A new opportunity for tourist operators at the International Po Delta birdwatching and nature tourism fair 2006. Here it is the “Bird.T.T. – Birdwatching Travel Trade”, the offer-demand workshop about birdwatching and nature tourism. 

In the course of the event, an important meeting  will be held for both Italian and foreign Tour Operators willing to find out about either the Po Delta Emilia Romagna and the Italian and foreign destination offer related to birdwatching and nature tourism.

An important meeting created specifically for specialised operators as a trade meeting opportunity and not only. Tour Operators from markets of interest such as England, Germany, Austria, Denmark, Holland, United States and China, will be able to meet either the Italian and the foreign offer of the Fair, by establishing new relationships aiming at spreading a new form of tourism, responsible and respectful towards the environment. The Tour Operators will be participating in a real educational in-the-field tour taking place from April 27th to May 1st with two days of visit to some of the Oasis and accommodation of the territory of Emilia-Romagna and one day at the Fair with the participation in the workshop.
The Bird.T.T will represent the first workshop of this sector trying to introduce and get together the operators paying particular attention to the environment sustainability and applying it in managing their own structures, especially by carrying out those innovations indispensable to make them eco-compatible. 

It will be also an occasion to promote the “green” destinations on markets of interest oriented to an active vacation experience and to the contact with nature, by proposing new travel and accommodation solutions of an ever increasing tourist sector which is being supported through the arrangement of targeted meetings like this. 

The first edition of the  “Bird.T.T. – Birdwatching Travel Trade” will take place on Saturday April 29th 2006 from 9,30 am to 1,30 pm in Comacchio (FE) at Sala Convegni- Pavilion A at the  dell’International Po Delta Birdwatching Fair 2006. The participation is free and several are the advantages for those joining the event within April 7th ( application form available on the web site www.podeltabirdfair.it):
· birdcard for free, which will ensure free entrance to the exhibition area of the International Po Delta Birdwatching Fair;

· listing in the official catalogue of the Fair; 

· free participation in a special training meeting reserved to the tourist offer in agreement with the workshop;
· interpretation service on request and on payment. 

It is possible to enlist on that same date, with the exclusion of the above mentioned advantages.  
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